
Message from the President 
 

First-Year Send Off 

Recently, I spent an evening at Merrymead Farms in Lansdale, enjoying some hand-dipped ice 
cream as I socialized with both newly minted and seasoned Golden Rams. The occasion was the 
First-Year Send Off, which gives alumni an opportunity to welcome first-year and transfer 
students and their families into the WCU family.  

This is the third year that the Alumni Association has been hosting these ice cream socials and 
Association director Debbie Cornell Naughton reports that they have proven popular with both 
students and alumni. 

“It can be an anxious as well as exciting time when you start your journey as a new Golden 
Ram,” notes Naughton. “Seeing such an enthusiastic reception from our alumni makes our new 
students feel more relaxed and comfortable as they make the transition to college.” 

There is one more First Year Send Off on the schedule – an ice cream social at Milky Way Farm, 
521 E. Uwchlan Avenue in Chester Springs, on August 9 from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. I hope you can 
come out to support the newest members of our WCU community. Please RSVP at 
https://www.wcualumni.org/. 

 

 

         

https://www.wcualumni.org/eventscalendar?cid=2&ceid=620&cerid=0&cdt=8%2f9%2f2018

